
Thank you: Risk Management Education Survey participants

Thank you to all who participated in our first risk management education survey. The survey is
now closed and the input is being analyzed by an external third party. Reporting of the results will
be available in September/October 2021.

In conducting this survey, Pro-Demnity is seeking to better understand the needs of architectural
practices in managing uncertainty and risk. We want to learn what activities best support risk
management in practice. What do firms do that increase the effectiveness of service delivery,
reduce errors in documentation, and optimize resources? What risk management knowledge and
skills gaps exist that, if filled, would strengthen client relationships, and increase business
opportunities?

Survey results will help inform Pro-Demnity’s risk management education programming and
offerings.

https://prodemnity.com/thank-you-risk-management-education-survey-participants/

